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Beadlam Charity Tractor Run awarded prestigious Chairman’s Award at Yorkshire Air Ambulance Recognition Awards

89 year old Bernard Simpson from Beadlam has been honoured by the Yorkshire Air Ambulance with the Chairman’s Award at their annual Recognition Awards after organising the Beadlam Charity Tractor Run for the last 16 years and raising in excess of £110,000 for the Charity.

The YAA held their annual awards evening at the St Pauls Mercure Hotel and Spa in Sheffield on the 18th October, celebrating Yorkshire businesses and fundraisers from across the region, who have dedicated their time to raise money for the charity.

Over the last sixteen years, Bernard along with his son Malcolm and the rest of their family, have raised over £110,000 for the Yorkshire Air Ambulance by hosting the now famous tractor run.
The Beadlam Charity Tractor Run is a single day, 50 mile trip for tractors, taking place every May Day Sunday.  The first tractor run, which took place in 2003 and was founded by retired builder Bernard, had 35 tractors taking part.  Since this time, the event has continued to grow in size and now produces a fantastic spectacle with around 200 tractors following a circular route around North Yorkshire villages.
Malcolm said: “We are very humbled to receive this award. The event is a family effort and we all really pull together to organise it. It’s great to be recognised for the hard work and team effort that goes into making the event such a big success.

Speaking of the Yorkshire Air Ambulance, Malcolm said: “You never know when you might need them, especially in remote areas such as North Yorkshire. It’s such an important Charity.”

Peter Sunderland, Chairman of the Yorkshire Air Ambulance, said: “The Simpson family have raised a phenomenal amount of money for our Charity over the years and I was delighted to award Bernard with this year’s Chairman’s Award.” 

“We would like to thank both Bernard and Malcolm, along with their family for their ongoing support, and we are very proud to have them as part of our Yorkshire Air Ambulance family.”
For more information please contact PR and Communications Officer, Jessica McDonnell, on j.mcdonnell@yaa.org.uk or on 07384 517193
Notes to Editors

· YAA is an independent charity needing to raise £12,000 per day to keep both of Yorkshire’s air ambulances in the air and maintained.  This is equivalent to £4.4 million each year.
· The YAA provides a life-saving rapid response emergency service 365 days a year to 5 million people across 4 million acres of Yorkshire.
· We operate two helicopters, G-YAAC and G-YOAA. They operate from Nostell Priory near Wakefield and RAF Topcliffe, near Thirsk.
· Patients are transferred to the nearest major trauma centres, flying at speeds of up to 160mph.
· YAA paramedics and dispatchers are seconded to us by Yorkshire Ambulance Service NHS Trust.
· We currently attend over 1,300 missions a year, an average of three incidents every single day.
· To date, over 7,600 patients have been carried to relevant treatment centres.
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